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Dear parents and carers 

 This weekly newsletter is to support families with a quick reminder of upcoming events in school. It will run alongside all other 

communication between home, school and the Church. 

 

Faith Life 

Our virtues this half-term are: Compassionate and 
loving  

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Primary School Wednesday Word is an outreach which 

shares Sunday's Gospel with all school families, in a unique way. 

This is a weekly Gospel 'gift' from the school to the child to take 

home, which then becomes a 'gift' from the child to the whole 

family. 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm 

                

                 

 

Below are the dates of INSET/staff 

training days when school will be 

closed to all children during this 

academic year. 

          Wednesday 8th March 2023 

                   Friday 23rd June 2023 

 

 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
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Twitter:  

 

Remember to follow @GregoryPrimary to get 

updates of celebrations of work and events across 

the curriculum.  

 

 

What have we celebrated this week? 

 

Week beginning 3rd October 2022 

The school photographer came in. 

We welcomed guests in to work with 

Reception  on germs and in Class 2 they 

reinforced teaching on keeping safe.  
 

 

 

 

 

Sandwell Family Life Website 

Please have a look at the 'Sandwell Family Life' website (link below). 

The website contains links to many areas that may be of a help and 

support to you and/or members of family or friends.   

 
https://www.sandwellfamilylife.info/ 

https://www.sandwellfamilylife.info/
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Dates for the diary and reminders: 

 

Academic Year 2022-2023: Gates will be open from 8.45a.m. until 8.55 a.m. Please remember all children 

must be supervised in the playground in the mornings by the  adult/adults who have accompanied them 

to school. 

 

• After school football continues for KS2 on Monday and KS1 on Thursday. 

• Tuesday 11th October: Class 6 are visiting Hagley High Secondary School for the morning 

• Wednesday 12th  Year 3 & 4 footballers will take part in the Sandwell competition.  

• Wednesday 12th We welcome Mrs S Hillman and Miss C Hall who will join us from Newman 

University for the remainder of this term 

• Friday 14th Ocotber: Open morning for prospective families wishing to join our school community in 

September 2023. 

•  Friday 14th October: Chess club starts for those signed up. 3.30-4.30pm.  Please collect your child 

promptly from the main office 

• Details will be sent out this week about our Harvest celebrations.  
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